A bouquet to SXCI

Jill Sinclair, Director of the
Non-Proliferation, Arms Control
and Disarmament Division
(IDA), recently wrote to
Camrose Burdon, Deputy
Director of Information Services
(SXCI), to commend the work of
two of the Library's information
experts. We are please to reprint
part of Ms. Sinclair’s comments
below, which also highlights the
value of a particular service
offered by the Information
Management and Technology
Bureau.!

"We would like to
acknowledge the invaluable
assistance provided by Ms. Jane
Kurys and Jo-Anne Valentine of
your staff, in the preparation of a
document entitled Directory of
Electronic Information Sources
on Arms Control and

Disarmament and on the Middle
East..." This Directory, which we
intend to disseminate to the
MEPP (Middle East Peace
Process ) Arms Control and
Regional Security (ACRS)

Have you a comment to make
about SXD's services? What you
like, what you don't, or how a
particular service(s) could be
improved? Let us know! We
welcome both bouquets and
brickbats. E-mail us your views
to the SIGNET suggestion box
(Suggestions), or call us.

Working Group participants, we
hope will encourage positive
interaction and, moreover,
provide a useful tool to heighten
awareness of the importance of
arms control options in the

region by providing direction to
relevant information sources.

The high quality of this
publication in large measure is
the result of Ms. Kurys skill and
dedication. The report will
reflect extremely well on
Canada, the Department and
Library Services."

Hats off to Ms. Kurys,
Valentine and Burdon!

! For more on Library services
see "Library Client Services,"
Connexions No. 4,

August 26, 1996.
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